
 

  

 
 

 

 

 
 

______________________________ 

From: Danita Alberico 
To: cg@gobergroup.com 
Cc: Neven Stipanovic; Lorenzo Holloway 
Subject: Mike Braun for Indiana - Request for Consideration of a Legal Question 
Date: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 5:27:00 PM 

Hello, Mr. Gober – 

I am contacting you regarding the Mike Braun for Indiana (“Committee”) Request for Consideration 
of a Legal Question (“Request”) that you submitted to the Federal Election Commission on April 8, 
2020.  Two or more Commissioners did not agree that the Commission should consider the request. 
See Policy Statement Regarding a Program for Requesting Consideration of Legal Questions by the 
Commission, 84 Fed. Reg. 36602 (July 29, 2019). 

This decision does not preclude the Committee from raising the issue presented in the Request in 
the normal course of the audit process, for instance in response to the Interim Audit Report and the 
Draft Final Audit Report.  The Committee may also request an Audit Hearing before the Commission 
in response to the Draft Final Audit Report. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions about this matter. 

Danita Alberico 
Attorney, Compliance Advice 
Policy Division, Office of General Counsel 
Federal Election Commission 
(202) 694-1608 
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